From: BoardSec

To: Natasha Gocool
Subject: FW: EB-2011-0354 - Comment.
Date: March 23, 2012 9:30:55 AM

From: Ron Fay
Sent: March 22, 2012 10:38 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: EB-2011-0354 - Comment.

Hello:
I wish to provide the following comment regarding the setting of Natural Gas sales and distribution
rates:

1. | appreciate the fact that Enbridge Gas Distribution does not profit from the sale of the natural gas it
purchases and distributes to customers who have not sign contracts with suppliers.

2. | believe the cost of delivering the gas should be a percentage (or a fix fee) of a single unit of gas
delivered. Example 3 cents per cubic metre of gas delivered, or 1.5% of a single unit of gas.

3. 1 also believe that Canadian Gas distributors, or producers, should not be able to export or distribute
gas, to the USA or any other country at wholesale rates below the cost or rate provided to any
Provincial / Canadian Utility or Provincial / Canadian distribution company.

This approach (specific to point 2) will ensure that low usage consumers or businesses, are not paying
proportionally more for delivery than large users.

I believe that large users, are usually in a better position to pay for delivery than those at the lower end
of the customer base.

Thanks for asking for customer input, and | hope that my comments make a difference when
considering the decision.

Regards.

Ron Fa
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